January 6, 1936

Mr. Rudolph Cronau 474 Bellewood Avenue Philipse Manor North Tarrytown, New York

Dear Mr. Cronau:

I was very happy indeed to get your letter praising my book on Sitting Bull. I read your published accounts of your visits with the chief, and made some effort to reach you before publishing my book. I should be very interested in seeing your portsaits end other relics of the chief and shall look forward to seeing your reminiscences in English. I trust you will inform me when they appear.

Yours very cordially,

Walter Stanley Compbell